
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:53 AM 
'Diane Maupin ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10602-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Ms. Maupin. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVIAVIALssloV\, De-putt) CLerR 1 

FLorLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoV1AV1ALssLoV\, 

2540 SV\UVIAC!rcl OC!R, BouLevC!rcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl ssee, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'SO) 413-G4G7 

From: diamnyll=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <diamnyll=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Diane 
Maupin 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:37 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I wish our retirement and social securiy payments went up as fast as everything else. Most of 
us live with very little extra money by the end of the month. Golden years give us a break. 
On a fixed budget. Please do not raise rates again. 

Thank you, 

Diane Maupin 
571 WOODFIRE WAY 
CASSELBERRY FL, 32707-5108 
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